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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft revised forest plant and EIS.  I appreciate the

tremendous amount of hard work that has gone into this.  

I am a resident of Ridgway, CO, and have worked and recreated in the GMUG for nearly forty years.  During this

time I have seen major population increases, leading to over-use of some popular areas of the forest.  I am a

member of the Northern San Juan Broadband of Great Old Broads.  I support the comments being sent in by

Great Old Broads and by the Community Conservation Proposal. Managing the proposed areas as Wilderness or

special management areas will be beneficial to our wildlife and to the experience of the public.    

 


